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Quote of the day: 

 
  
Walk to School Week 

 
Monday 20th May to Friday 24th May is walk to 

school week. Southwark Council are running a 
walk to school diary competition, with the 

school completing the most diary entries 
winning a prize. All children who complete a 
diary will also receive a certificate. Through 

this challenge, children will be well on their 
way to reaching their recommended 60 

minutes minimum of physical activity per day 
before even reaching the school gates! Last 
year, over 750 schools across the UK took 

part! Help us make 2024 the biggest year yet! 
 

We will be speaking to all the children about 
the competition in class and in Monday’s 
assembly. If your child would like to take part 

in the competition, then they can get a ‘walk 
to school diary’ to complete from their class 

teacher. Those taking part will need to write 
about walking to school each day. Things that 
children could write in the diary could include: 

 

• How many cyclists did you see on the 
road? 

• How many children did you notice walking 
to school? 

• What did you enjoy about your journey to 
school. 

• What did you did you not enjoy about 
your journey to school. 

• Improvements you would make to the 
road/street in order to make your journey 
safer and healthier. 

 
 

 
  
 

Our Curriculum 
 
The Relationship, Sex and Health Education  (RSE) 
curriculum became statutory in   September 2020. 
Relationships and Sex Education supports and guides 
children and young people in lifelong learning about 
relationships, emotions, the human biology of sex and 
sexuality. It is compulsory for all primary school 
children to receive relationship education. At DKH we 
follow the Christopher Winter’s Project. You can find 
out more HERE as well as watch a video, which 
provides further information and answers frequently 
asked questions, HERE.  
 

Please note the RSE lessons will begin after the  
May Half Term. 

 
 

 
 

Good attendance is essential for pupils to get the 

most out of their school experience, including their 

attainment, wellbeing, and wider life chances.

 Schools have a     responsibility to 

proactively manage and improve attendance across 

their school community. 

 

Ms Nichols, our Safeguarding and      Intervention 

Officer, is here to help and support. Please feel free 

to contact her via the school to organise a meeting 

or phone call. 

 

Class Attendance 
 

Reception 91% Willow 95% 

Elder 97% Beech 93% 

Rowan 94% Hazel 94% 

Elm 99% Maple 100% 

Well done Maple class who has the highest 
attendance this week! 

           
 

https://dkh.org.uk/our-curriculum-pshe-smsc/
https://youtu.be/XLtBpjhDvZk?si=DAPrvEuyzvvsHJQe


 

      Dates for the Diary         

20.05.24 Walk to school week Children throughout the school will be 
encouraged to walk to school and participate 
in writing a ‘walking diary’.  

20.05.24 Year 6 pupils school journey begins Year 6 pupils leave for their residential to 
HINDLEAP at 10am.  

27.05.24-
31.05.24 

Half-term holiday School closed  

06.06.24 Science STEM related workshops  KS1 and KS2 Children will participate in STEM 
related workshops throughout the day.  

10.06.24 Bikability for Years 5 and 6 begins.  

10.06.24 Year 4 Multiplication Check Year 4 pupils will be completing their MTC 
this week 

10.6.2024 Year 1 Phonic Screening Test Year 1 pupils will be completing their Phonic 
Screening test this week. 

24.06.24 ARTS WEEK – Ms Kelly Roberts has organized some exciting activities for the children 
during the week.  

25.06.24 EYFS Sports Day  Parents will be informed of the timings. The 
EYFS Sports day will be held at school on the 
Football Pitch 

02.07.24 Spanish Day  Pupils will be competing activities in school 
relating to the Spanish Day theme.  

09.07.24 KS1 and KS2 Sports Day to be held at St 
Olave’s Sports field 

Parents will be informed of the timings and 
activities via letter closer to the date.  

11.07.24 Art Exhibition held at school Further details to be confirmed.  

12.07.24 End of year reports  Parents receive end of year reports with 
details of new classes and teachers 

15.07.24 Children meet their new teachers Children will meet their new teacher in the 
new classes 

17.07.24 Optional parents drop in sessions  This meeting slot is available for parents who 
wish to discuss end of year reports.  

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

DKH Primary live streaming! 
 
Nursery class at DKH Primary are extremely 

happy today as they have some new friends 
in the classroom; our chicks!  

 
Find out more  and see the gallery here: 
https://bit.ly/44DNCvz 

 
 

Year 6 SATs 2024: 
 
Congratulations to all the Year 6 children 

who completed the Year 6 SATs tests this 
week. All the children tried their best and 

we are really proud of what you have 

achieved         

 
 

 

Charles’ Friday Facts 

Did you know?  

 
That today is Minecrafts 15th 

anniversary! 
 

 

 STARS of the Week   
We would like to recognise the children who 

have been great examples of our school values 

and have shown true commitment to their 

learning. Well done! 

 
Nursery             Eleanor for being so kind to our 

chicks and singing them to 
sleep!  

Reception 
 

Muneerah for making good 

progress in her learning across 

curriculum.  

Sadie for her tremendous effort in 

making friends with her peers.  

Willow 
 
 

Liam for making huge process in 

his phonics, taking time to 

consolidate his learning at home 

and in school. Well done Liam, 

can’t wait to see your hard work 

shine through!  

Amira Sesay for working very hard 

across all subjects, being a great 

friend to everyone and showing 

respect to all. 
Elder 
 
 

Sulei for a huge effort to improve 

the quantity of his work with great 

results – keep it up! 

Mohammed for checking his work 

for errors and making sure it makes 

sense – well done! 

Beech 
 
 

Kieron for his fantastic papyrus 

instructions in writing. 

River for his wonderful ancient 

Egyptian zine in art. 
Rowan 
 
 

Austin for making amazing 

progress in your recall of timetable 

facts. 

Daisy for writing a series of 

amazing stories, diaries and letters. 
Hazel 
 
 

Hanan for always putting in 100% 

effort into her homework and 

taking the initiative to catch up 

when absent!  

Anas S for using his fantastic and 

strategic editing skills to work 

effectively and support his peers!  

Elm 
 
                          

Year 5 in Elm for their fantastic 

behaviour and hard work this 

week, enabling the year 6's in their 

class to have a successful SATS 

week.  

Year 6 in Elm for their dedication 

and hard work and for all trying 

the very best during SATS week. 

Maple 

 
 

Everyone in Maple Class for all of 

their hard work and resilience in 

getting through their tests this 

week. Well done!! 

 
 

            
 

       

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F44DNCvz&data=05%7C02%7CVO%27Reilly%40dkh.southwark.sch.uk%7C850aa8b8fd8e4e1f324508dc7667efa0%7C09b5b07182374c7eb62eefb4ad015edd%7C0%7C0%7C638515435969655915%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=G9rfpaC7Ljiq%2FbShSiH2De70Y%2FXqTRn6PIVpI%2BUXKFA%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 
     
 

 
         
 

 
 

 
             
 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We  
This term, Beech class have been studying Ancient Egypt as part of their History topic. They have been 

looking at how the Ancient Egyptians were so advanced in their technology for their time. They were 

master builders, philosophy pioneers, great writers and story tellers using their ancient form of writing 

known as hieroglyphics... 

 

Find out more and see the galleries: https://bit.ly/3UGttQT 

 

                            
 

       

 

 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3UGttQT&data=05%7C02%7CVO%27Reilly%40dkh.southwark.sch.uk%7C850aa8b8fd8e4e1f324508dc7667efa0%7C09b5b07182374c7eb62eefb4ad015edd%7C0%7C0%7C638515435969638118%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UCB1P3VujJzWtD3%2BXiFHjqoFD6nu9knn22SJoWAhoGM%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

                       

 

 Safer communities 

                   

 

Keeping yourself and your family safe 

We want our children and families to have a happy, healthy environment to live and commute in, if you are concerned  

about antisocial behaviour or crime in your area here are your links to agencies that can help, please remember  

if you don’t report incidents that concern you the agencies that can help will never know about it: 

Antisocial and threatening behaviour 

Search online and use this link below: 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/noise-and-antisocial-behaviour/antisocial-and-threatening-behaviour# 

When it's not an emergency, you should report it online. 

In an emergency, such as when someone is injured, being threatened or in danger, always call 999 

You can also: 

- contact Southwark Antisocial Behaviour Unit by telephone 020 7525 

- call Southwark Police on 101 (24 hours), or you can report it online 

- contact your landlord, as they also have powers to tackle antisocial behaviour if you're a tenant of a registered 
social landlord or housing association 

- council tenant and homeowners can report antisocial behaviour directly to their resident services officer. 

-  

See below contact details for our local safer neighbourhood team 

Champion Hill safer neighbourhood team 

Twitter: @MPSChampionHill 

Telephone: 0208 721 2448 

 
 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/noise-and-antisocial-behaviour/antisocial-and-threatening-behaviour


 

 

 
 


